
Impressions of the appeal site from Lockhams Road 

are blocked by frontage residential development.

Impressions of the appeal site from Kitnocks Hill 

are blocked by frontage residential development.

Photographs 1.



The approach to the site from the south along Hillside.

Impressions of the appeal site are even blocked 

from outside the gate of no.5 Hillside.



The extension to the stable block was erected in May 2011.

The patio was laid between May 2014 and June 2015.



A greenhouse stands besides the northeast 

boundary, together with a vegetable patch.

A spot-light  on the old stable block 

was replaced in March 2020.


